Knights Corner
June 8, 2025

St. Charles Council #2084

On Sunday June 22 after the 11:00 am Mass, the Knights of Columbus will again be carrying the
canopy for the Eucharistic procession for the celebration of Corpus Christi. Thisis one of our
more visible faith programs here in the parish and one we get compliments on. | encourage all my
brother knights to attend, and if you are able to help carry the canopy please reach out to me
directly. Thank you.

On this Pentecost Sunday we aso celebrate the ministry fair. In many conversations it comes up
how busy some of our members are, often when they are apologizing for not making a meeting or
aparticular event. Often | hear “sorry, I'm just so involved with xyz.” When it comesto a parish
ministry (or acommunity ministry for that matter) I’ m always more proud than anything. For
those of you already involved in one or two: Thank you for sharing your gifts in the manner you're
most called, and thank you for doing it asa Knight. And for those of you looking for away to
utilize your gifts more, the parish has lots of opportunities.

Kevin Norton
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